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Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

Senate Bill 599 

 

 

Dear Chair Senator Sollman, Vice-Chair Senator Brock Smith and members of the 

Committee: 

 

 

 

If there was ever a piece of legislation that needs to be referred to the people for their 

approval or rejection at the next regular general election, this one fits the bill.  

 

It is becoming more and more apparent that so-called 'green' energy produced 

through wind and solar is not going to provide enough energy for Oregon's growing 

demand. No one envisions that demand to decrease in the foreseeable future.  

 

World-wide, nuclear energy has proved itself as a reliable energy source and it is 

time Oregon caught up with the 21st century in these matters.  

 

Let us decide. Take this bill to Oregon voters.  

 

Senate Bill 215 is a step in the right direction and worth passing. 

 

Thank you, 

Richard Wisner 

 

 


